
MI COVID-19 SAFER DINING 
PARTICIPANT

To further mitigate the spread of COVID-19, this establishment has verified 
through a HVAC technician, engineer or other licensed professional that their 

ventilation is optimized to the extent possible in accordance with relevant 
codes and CDC guidelines for ventilation systems. 

This certificate does not represent endorsement of the business by MDHHS, MDARD or MIOSHA, nor 
does it guarantee safety at these facilities. The companies listed have demonstrated they are taking 
precautions, such as ensuring safer indoor air through improved ventilation, to reduce the risk of COVID-19 
spread as outlined in CDC  recommendations to protect the health of employees, customers and the 
general public during the coronavirus pandemic. To learn more, visit Michigan.gov/COVIDSaferDining.


